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MISSION: 

 

 

 

VISION: 

CORE VALUES: 

To preserve and enhance the Indiana State Fairgrounds and the 

annual Indiana State Fair for the benefit of all citizens of Indiana. 

To be a premier year-round gathering place that maximizes its 

resources to host a wide range of diverse activities.  To be 

recognized as the best State Fair in the country, showcasing 

agriculture & youth in an educational, entertaining and safe 

environment. 

We believe in: 

Å Operating in a safe and environmentally conscious manner 

Å Agriculture and food as our foundation 

Å Investing in and nurturing our customers, our personnel and our facilities 

Å Fiscal responsibility 

Å Building family memories and traditions for future generations 

Å Responsible stewardship of this historic and treasured state    

  institution 

Å Constant innovation and dynamic, relevant presentations 



REJUVENATED! The one word that comes to mind as we look  

back to 2014 at the Indiana State Fairgrounds. From the Grand Re- 

Opening of the iconic Indiana Farmers Coliseum to the return of livestock,  

hockey and basketball to her grand arena floor, the Indiana State Fair  

Commission continues to preserve and enhance the historic grounds and the memories  

made here for past, present and future generations. There is renewed energy here for all of 

the opportunities that lie ahead for our organization and the more than 2 million visitors who 

cross through our gates each year. 

 

As you will read in the coming pages, our list of milestones is quite long and what lies ahead 

in 2015 has great promise. The Indiana Farmers Coliseum stands as a physical  

representation of our organization with its historic foundation in agriculture and tradition, and 

its bright future as a business that will thrive in the 21st century.  Our staff continues to be 

committed to our mission, vision, core values and culture with a rejuvenated approach from  

our more than 20 new employees who joined the team in 2014. 

 

We have three more years remaining in our 4-year strategic plan, PATH 2017, and we are so  

proud of the accomplishments made during the first year. The Indiana State Fair Commission  

is dedicated to improving every aspect of our business with emphasis on an improved  

technology infrastructure, sound fiscal responsibility, continued improvements to our aging  

facilities and enhancing our community engagement. The pace here at the Fairgrounds  

continues to be brisk, yet we continue to be mindful of elevating our standards.  In 2015, we  

are celebrating the Year of the Farmer ï I hope to see you at the Fair in August if not sooner! 

 

 

 

 

Cynthia C. Hoye 

Executive Director 
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MESSAGE FROM THE 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 



20% INCREASE IN EDUCATIONAL FIELD TRIPS 

52 NEW EVENTS 

HOSTED 3 NATIONAL EVENTS 


